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Vinai Kumar Saxena
Lt. Governor

MESSAGE

I am happy to know that Police Complaints Authority is
going to release its Annual Report for the year 2023-24.

It is a matter of satisfaction that Police Complaints
Authority during the year of 2023-2024 disposed of 649
complaints received from the public.

I am sure that the Authority would go a long way in
achieving its aims and objective with same passion and zeal in
the times to come.

I extend my congratulation to the Police Complaints
Authority on completion of another successful year and hope that
it would remain ever vigilant and responsive to people’s
grievances and walk the extra proverbial mile to address them.

(Vinai Ku axena)



